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Premises
Please remember that all visitors, staff and relatives must sign-
in using our EntrySign systems at both sites respectively.

HRH The Duke of Kent 
HRH The Duke of Kent –– will be visiting Helen Ley Centre, 
Bericote Road, Leamington Spa on Thursday, 13th December 
2018

Any residents wishing to meet HRH can attend a Christmas 
music event in Helen Ley - Round lounge from 11.30am - 12.30pm

Events at Lillington House

Events at Helen Ley 

Mon 10th Dec 14:00pm Christmas Sing-a-long

Wed 12th Dec 14:30pm Paul the Magician

Fri 14th Dec 14:00pm Matt Bowen

Mon 17th Dec 11:00am Carol Service

Tue 18th Dec 14:30pm Ventriloquist

Wed 19th Dec 14:30pm Louise singing

Wed 19th Dec 19:00pm Rotaract

Thurs 20th Dec 14:30pm Rat Pack Christmas Party

Fri 21st Dec 14:30pm Pantomime ‘Puss in Boots’

Fri 28th Dec 14:00pm Bingo

Mon 31st Dec 14:30pm Mandy Singing

Fri 7th Dec 14:30pm Amanda Singer

Wed 12th Dec 14:00pm Christmas Sing Along

Fri 14th Dec 14:00pm Christmas Party With “Acoustic 
Energy Band”

Tue 18th Dec 14:30pm Louise Singing

Wed 19th Dec 11:30pm Christmas Church Service

Fri 21st Dec 14:30pm Christmas Bingo

Mon 24th Dec 14:30pm Christmas Jumper Day &  
Sing-along with drinks

Tue 25th Dec 14:30pm Father Christmas Giving Out 
Presents In The Morning

Thurs 27th Dec Matt Bowen Singing

Mon 31st Dec 14:30pm “Revolvers” Band And Drinks

All events will be advertised on noticeboards at each site. 

Christmas Day Lunch  

The Christmas Lunch at Lillington House is now fully booked 
all outstanding payments are due by Friday 14th December 
2018 and places will be lost if not paid by that date.

Christmas Day Lunch  

Bookings for the Christmas Lunch at Helen Ley House has 
been extended to Friday 14th December 2018. There are 9 
spaces left available to book for 1pm Christmas Day Lunch.

Thank you
We would like to thank all supporters, 
relatives and visitors for all their support 
during 2018. We hope you have a lovely 
festive season and Happy New Year! 

Social Media 
If you would like to stay informed about all the news and events 
at both sites please follow us:

Twitter – @Castelfromaneurocare
Facebook – Castelfromaneurocare
Instagram – castelfromaneurocare 


